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Background

 On July 13, 2021, the Federal Aviation

Administration (FAA) approved a Passenger

Facility Charge (PFC) Application that

included a Terminal Apron Rehabilitation

Phase II project at Killeen-Fort Hood Regional

Airport (KFHRA)
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Discussion

 This phase of the project will design the

repair/replacement of deficient concrete panels

in various locations on the apron, replace joint

seals, rehab concrete along the trench drain, and

correct various spalling issues, thus ensuring a safe,

fully functional aircraft apron, extending the

useful life of the apron, and preventing future

concrete panel failures
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Discussion

 Staff has negotiated a professional services

agreement with Garver, LLC, in the amount of

$63,600 for design services to include

preliminary and final design, geotechnical

services, drainage study, bid services, project

administration, and construction support services
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Discussion

 Project is funded 100% by PFC funds

 No impact to the Aviation Operational budget
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Alternatives

 Do not approve the agreement

 Approve the agreement
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Recommendation

 Approve the professional services agreement

with the Garver, LLC in the amount not to exceed

$63,600 and authorize the City Manager or

designee to execute all agreement documents

and any and all amendments or actions within

the amounts set by federal, state and local law
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